
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Date: July 21, 2016  
To:   Ohio Health Partners 
From:   CareSource® 
Subject:   Suspension of EPSDT claim submission criteria 
 
 
On May 5, 2016, CareSource enacted Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnostic, and Treatment 
(EPSDT) claim submission guidelines that were outlined in the Feb. 26, 2016, network notification titled 
“Update on Billing Guideline for Healthchek (EPSDT) Claims.”   
 
Effective July 13, 2016, CareSource has suspended the EPSDT claim submission criteria 
outlined in that notification.   
 
Health partners should submit claims following claim submission guidelines prior to May 5, 2016. 
Claims that were submitted and received an EPSDT rejection explanation code 21 will be identified and 
processed within in the next 30days. These claims should not be appealed.  
 
CareSource will be issuing updated guidelines on submission criteria for the EPSDT claims. Once new 
guidelines are issued, CareSource will conduct a comprehensive review of all claims submitted and any 
identified additional claim adjustments will be completed at that time.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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https://www.caresource.com/documents/update-on-billing-guidelines-for-healthchek-epsdt-claims/

